
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary… 
Tuesday 8th July 

Reception Parents in to see Power of Reading at 
2.45pm 

Wednesday 9th July 
Year 1 Parents in to see Power of Reading at 

2.45pm 

Thursday 10th July 
Year 2 Parents in to see Power of Reading at 

2.45pm 

Thursday 17th July 
Year 2 Leavers Service 1.30pm-3pm 

Tuesday 22nd July 
End of the Summer Term 

Reading challenge-every Wednesday in the school 
summer holiday from 30th July.  

10-11am 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
Back to school 

Friday 5th September 
Welcome to Year 1 meeting @ 2.30pm 

Thursday 11th September 
Welcome to Year 2 meeting @ 9.00am 

Friday 12th September 
Welcome to Reception meeting @ 2.30pm 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Nursery-         96.2% 

Pearl Class-     95% 

Ruby Class-      97% 

Diamond Class- 95.2% 

Sapphire Class- 92.4% 

                      Emerald Class-  89.3% 

Topaz Class-     98.2% 

Our school target is 95%. Well done to 

Nursery, Pearl, Ruby, Diamond and Topaz 

for achieving over 95%.  

 

 

 
 

Headteacher award: 

Nursery: Rosie 

Reception: Kalilah-Rose and Myah 

Year 1: Alethea and Catherine 

Year 2: Oscar and Teddy  

                             Well done!  
 

Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week Sapphire 

Special shout out to…. Elowyn, Lola, Adoni and 

Skye 

 
Optional events arranged by our Fundraising 

team… 

Tuesday 15th July 
Gemstones Water Party 

Wednesday 16th July 
Summer Disco 4.40pm - 5.40pm 

Can you help? 
We would love people to join our fundraising team, please 

do let us know if you are able to help in anyway. 

 
 

               

 

New classes: 

Parent and carers shall be emailed next Friday to 

share which class their child shall be in next 

year. 

Summer Fair 
Thank you to everyone for a fantastic summer 

fair. We managed to raise £2031.23 
We now have enough to purchase the 

Chromebooks! 

 

 

Reports: 

The pupil end of year reports shall be emailed to 

parents and carers on the following days next week: 

Year 2- Monday 

Reception-Wednesday 

Year 1-Thursday  

mailto:meeting@2.30pm

